
STATE OF VERMONT 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE 
       

) 
David A. Smith, MD   )  Licensing Matter   

      ) 
 
 

NOTICE OF ENTRY ORDER 
 
 David A. Smith, MD, asked the Board to remove the conditions of reentry established in the 

Board’s Order of August 3, 2022. On April 19, 2023, the Board determined that all conditions of reentry 

had been satisfied and ordered them removed from the medical license of David A. Smith, as 

documented in the minutes of the Board meeting held that day.    

BY:  

 

 

David K. Herlihy 
Executive Director  
Vermont Board of Medical Practice 

 

      DATED:  April 20, 2023 
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